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Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 

 

office@stannesregina.com 
 

 

Office Hours: 
 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 

Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 

1. There will be NO Bulletin next 
weekend, November 5th & 6th 

2. The Parish Office will be CLOSED 
on Thursday & Friday, November 
3rd & 4th 
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Parish Weekly Financial Update 

Collection summary for October 23rd as follows: 
    

- Sunday Collections      $2821.55 
- World Mission Sunday     $0420.00 
- Annual Archbishop’s Appeal    $7000.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                           $10,241.55 

St. Anne – Tree of Life – UP TO OCT. 16TH        $49,025.00 

❖ ARCHBISHOP’S APPEAL – UP TO OCT. 23RD      $9470.00 

❖ ST. ANNE’S GOAL IS   $17,901.00 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR TWO WEEKS 
 

Saturday – October 29th  
5:30 pm   † Dan Stahl  

requested by the Büttner-Stahl Family 
 

Sunday – October 30th 
 9:00 am   † Étienne Gaboury 

requested by Denise & Kelly Nelson 
 

Tuesday – November 1st  
7:00 pm   For God’s Many Blessings 

for Karen-Paola Büttner  
requested by the Büttner-Stahl Family 

 

Wednesday – November 2nd  
8:30 am   In Thanksgiving for 100 Years 

of Life for Sr. Anne Hudec  
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier  

 

Thursday – November 3rd  
8:30 am   † Gertrude & Buster Lloyd  

requested by the Lloyd Family  
 

Friday – November 4th  
8:30 am   In Thanksgiving for 90 Years 

of Life for Katherine Hudec  
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 

Saturday – November 5th 
5:30 pm   † Marge Mengel  

requested by Ken & Pamela Mengel 
 

Sunday – November 6th 
9:00 am    

 

Tuesday – November 8th   
7:00 pm    

 

Wednesday – November 9th 
8:30 am   † Buster & Gertrude Lloyd  

requested by Dorothy Lloyd  
 

Thursday – November 10th 
8:30 am    
 

Friday – November 11th  
8:30 am   † Gertrude & Buster Lloyd  

requested by Lloyd Family 
 

 

 

 
Readings for Sunday, October 30th: 

 

1st Reading:               Wisdom 11.22 – 12.2 
2nd Reading:   2 Thessalonians 1.11 – 2.2 
Gospel:                                   Luke 19.1-10 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 
Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to the 
Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  

In anticipation of receiving the Saskatchewan 
Government Affordability Tax Credit cheque, 
we invite you to consider using it to make a 

donation to our St. Anne Parish  
60th Anniversary Tree of Life Campaign. 

 

 Contact the Parish Office if you 
would like to make a $500 

donation and receive a copper 
leaf on our Tree of Life! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anne’s Parish goal for 2022 is: 
$17,901.00 

As disciples of Jesus, we are invited to be 

stewards of hope in our relationships, 

families, and communities.  But in these 

uncertain and challenging times, that isn’t 

always easy.  The Archbishop’s Appeal is a 

tangible way in which you can foster hope in 

your parish and wider community.  Please, 

prayerfully consider how you can foster hope 

by donating to the Archbishop’s appeal. 

  

 
Thank You Étienne!  May you rest in peace! 

 

To Decorate the Church! 

St. Anne Parish is looking for a 
parishioner or parishioners ready and 
interested in leading the Decorating 
Ministry.   

The Parish needs anyone ready to give of 
her/his time to make our church look 
beautiful for Sunday Masses and major 
celebrations. 

The Parish also welcomes donations of 
fresh flowers or cash donations to 
beautify our church.  If interested, please 
call the Parish office or send us an e-mail. 

 
 
 

WE INVITE PARENTS WITH CHILDREN 

AND YOUNG ADULTS WILLING TO 

SERVE AT MASS ON SATURDAYS AND 

SUNDAYS TO PLEASE REGISTER THEM 

WITH THE PARISH OFFICE BY PHONE 

OR E-MAIL.                 THANK YOU! 

2022 

REGISTRATION 

> Finance Council News < 

We are pleased to announce that St. Anne Parish is now able to 
respond to parishioner's requests for additional ways of 
supporting our church.  This is in addition to the current methods 
of cash, cheque (either through collection or through the office), 
on-line with Canada Helps, and the greatest gift, your time by 
volunteering. 

1. Interac E-transfer:  This method is becoming a 

favourite with Canadians, as it is quick, easy, and, depending on 
your banking package, no or low cost.  The email address to use 
to send money to St. Anne's through Interac E-Transfer is 
office@stannesregina.com.  No password is required!  Simply 
include your name in the memo field and the reason why you are 
transferring funds (i.e., collection, building fund, CWL, Good 
Neighbour Project, etc.).  The funds will be securely transferred 
to St. Anne Parish, and the amount will be added to your 
charitable tax receipt in the new year, if applicable. 

2. Virtual Bottle Drive:  Have you experienced the 

great convenience of SARCAN's Drop & Go service?  You 
literally drop your bags of recycled cans and bottles off at 
SARCAN and leave.  You don't have to wait for them to count the 
cans and bottles.  St. Anne Parish, Regina is running a virtual 
bottle drive through the Drop & Go service to support the Green 
Thumb Ministry and live plants in the church.  All you have to do 
is type "blessings" at the Drop & Go kiosk when you are 
prompted for the "group phase" to print out your stickers.  It's that 
easy!  Complete step by step instructions on how to use Drop & 
Go are available at St. Anne’s website under the tab “Giving” and 
Green Thumb Ministry. 

The Parish Pastoral Council and the Parish Financial Council are 
deeply grateful for your on-going support of the Parish, as the 
Church can only continue to be viable through your generous 
contributions, both monetarily and through volunteerism. 

God Bless!  - Ray Arscott, 2022 Parish Finance Council Chair 

We recommend to your 
prayers Étienne Gaboury 
who passed away on 
October 14, 2022.   

 
Mr. Gaboury was the 
architect who designed 
St. Anne’s church.  We 
remember him and our 
thoughts and prayers 
are with his family at 
this moment. 
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Mission Statement:  We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth 
through the sacraments, and make Christ present to others through loving service. 

     

 REGISTRATION  
We would like to invite parents and guardians 
who have children (Grade 2 and above) ready 
for CONFIRMATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
to register them so as to begin Catechism 
classes:   

• Registration starts: 
     this Saturday, October 16th, 2022  

• Registration ends: 
     on Monday, October 31st, 2022. 

Please fill the registration form and send or e-
mail it to the Parish Office. 

 

If You Have a Catechism, 
You Have Answers! 

The Catechism: the unhacked truth! 

For whom is the Catechism intended? The Catechism is 
first intended for bishops, who are the primary catechists 
considered to be the foremost teachers of the faith and first 
pastors of the Church within the diocese.  Through the 
bishops, the priests, deacons and all those given the duty to 
catechize are teachers of catechesis.  While the 
Catechism is not intended to be directly read by young 
people or children, St. Pope John Paul II recognized the 
study of Catechism that provides faithful adults a better 
understanding of the riches of salvation.  The Catechism 
stresses that a well-formed conscience is upright and 
truthful and educating the conscience is a lifelong task.  
Coupled with Sacred Scripture, the Catechism should guide 
the formation and education toward a well-developed 
conscience.   

What is the difference between opinion, knowledge and 
belief?  Quelle est la différence entre avis, 
connaissance et croyance ? 

3 Minute Catechism Video: CLICK HERE 
(https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catechetical-support-
parishes/) 

Text: the Catechism of the Catholic Church, CCC #’s 143, 
144, 154, 159. 

Sacred Scripture: Hebrews 11.1 & 2 Cor 5.7.  For more on 
“opinion”, read CCC #’s 2285, 2286, 2468, 2469.  

Pope Francis’ Amoris Laetitia: makes several references 
to the importance of the well-developed conscience. 

 

PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING TO HELP 

COUNT THE WEEKLY COLLECTION  
AFTER MASS ON SUNDAYS!! 

The Parish needs to have two counters present.  

The usual commitment is a month of Sundays 

per year, and the counting is easy and can be 

done in under an hour.  No money handling 

experience is needed.  If you are interested, 

please contact the Office at (306) 586-0449.  

We look forward to hearing from you!! 

 

CWL - The Catholic Women's League is a 
Canadian organization centred in parishes 
that calls members to grow in faith, and to witness 
to the love of God through ministry and service. 

 It is membership time again!  There is an 
envelope in your parish set or place your $35 
(cash or cheque to St. Anne's CWL) in an 
envelope marked "CWL."  New members are 
most welcome! 

Thank you for your help and service! 

God bless, Anita Hanna 

 

Tree of Life Campaign 

Many thanks to all who have contributed to the 

vibrancy of our parish through the Tree of Life 

Legacy Campaign (Buildings & Grounds 

Initiative).  LET’S TRY TO FULFILL OUR GOAL OF 

$60,000 BY THE END OF 2022!!   

CWL NEWS 
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